
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday 20 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

RE: Harvest Festival collection for CARIS Haringey  

In line with our school values, we are asking parents, carers, children and staff 

to help our local community by collecting food and toiletries for CARIS 

Haringey  

We would be grateful for any donations of non-perishable food and toiletries 

however, Caris have specifically asked for the items listed below. If you could 

donate 1 or more of the following items by Thursday 28th September, please 

drop them into the collection tubs in our reception area.  

 

Packet noodles 
Pasta 
Rice 
Long life milk 
Tuna 
Sweetcorn 
Flour 
Cooking oil 

Any toiletries  
Nappies including size 5 and 6  

NB: Please make sure all food is unopened, non-perishable, in date, and 

undamaged.  We thank you in advance for your donations. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 

 

Admin Team 

 

 

https://www.carisharingey.org.uk/about-us/our-vision-a-mission/
https://www.carisharingey.org.uk/about-us/our-vision-a-mission/

